Minutes of the Patient Group, White Rose medical Practice

Tuesday 14th November 2017

Present:  
Thomas Sheard            Chairman
David Wilson                Deputy Chairman

Joanne Bullivant           PG Secretary/Office Supervisor

Margaret Sheard          Patient Representative

David Corrall                 Patient Representative
Jane Allen                     Patient Representative
Dr Ghani                       GP
Welcome/Apologies

Elaine and Tony Ennis sent their apologies as they were unable to attend the meeting.   Tom Sheard opened the meeting by welcoming the group to the meeting.

Items for Discussion 
1. Minutes/Action Points of the Previous Meeting
The group agreed that the minutes of the previous meeting were correct.
2. Action Points from Previous Meeting

4. The group were happy with Andrews response to the action point regarding contacting patients via e-mail.
3. Car Parking
No specific complaint has been made but the group feel that there is an issue with car parking.  The group have noticed that there is misuse of disabled parking spaces and staff inappropriately parking and wondered if this could be managed somehow.  The group did discuss it and agree that it is an issue that is difficult to resolve.
4. Dementia Friends

Dr Ghani attended the group to discuss Dementia Friends/Champions.  The CCG are trying to raise awareness of dementia patients. They have devised an on-line video that anyone can access in the hope to alert the public to the signs.  The practice is going to make all their staff dementia friends.  
Tom Sheard has had the conversation re Barnsley practices becoming dementia friendly with Nick Balac approximately four years ago and it was suggested that it should not only be practices that take part and that Barnsley should be a dementia friendly town.

Marie Hoyle is responsible for sharing the information with the town and every practice has a dementia champion.  
The group would also like to be involved and have asked if they are could any literature produced by the practice regarding dementia include that the group are dementia friends.
5. TV Screen

The group mentioned to Dr Ghani that they would still like to have a TV screen put up in reception.  The idea needs to be added to the action points to discuss at the next partners meeting.
6. CQC Inspection

Dr Ghani notified the group that The CQC are inspecting surgeries in the Barnsley area at the moment and has asked that a group member be available to speak to them when they come to the practice.  The members agreed to attend when we are notified of the date.
Setting priority areas/Work topics for the PG
Joanne to forward the dementia friends link to the group.

To discuss the outcome of the dementia friends video at the next meeting.

Closure of Meeting
Thomas Sheard thanked Dr Ghani for attending the meeting.  
Date and time of future meetings

Tuesday 9th January, 11:30am 

Tuesday 13th March, 11:30am
